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As a lifelong Oregonian, I am writing in support of SB 5512 and the full funding of two 

critical PFA programs.  The $10 million for the SFISH grant program, and $6 million 

for the Adaptive Management Program. It's critical that Oregon continues to protect 

our forests, clean water and stream habitats, and continue the work needed to 

ensure we have a federally approved Habitat Conservation Plan approved by 2027.  


